[image: image1.jpg]=2y

TEMPLO
BETH-SHALOM




PATRONATO  DE  LA  CASA  DE  LA  COMUNIDAD HEBREA  DE  CUBA

To whom it may concern:

         The Jewish Community of Cuba have been doing a significant labor since 1992, first to recover that large part of our Jewish population that had drifted away, and then to revive community life and give new life to Judaism in our country; both materially and spiritually, has rendered good results. 

         Our aspiration is not for us to be as we were in other times (50 years ago). Circumstances are different; objective and subjective conditions are very different. We are, in general, a different generation, with the same roots, but we have grown up in a different milieu, and this has had its consequences. Our community activities (secular and religious) are carried out so as to attract our members according to age and gender. But the central nucleus of our life is the Synagogue, around which everything develops. 

         The Jewish Community of Cuba has created and developed, in collaboration with important International Jewish communities and organizations, a number of projects in order to satisfy in a reasonable level, most of the basic needs recognized among our Jewish population. Besides the national medical aid program, which provide all our members (also non-Jewish people from the Cuban society) with some of the basic medications they will need, enormous efforts have been made to help every single Jewish family, mainly those who are involved with the Community.
        In order to facilitate the selection of the donations that these communities and organizations usually offer to bring to our community, we have created, for the first time in the history of our Community, a unique Donations Commission, made up of representatives of each organization created in the Community, such as the Youth Organization, the Sunday School Majón Tikum Olam, the Kesher Program, Ort Cuba Project, the Jewish Community Pharmacy, etc. This Commission is in charge of receiving donations, place them in the community warehouse and classify them and provide every organization of the community with everything they need. 

          For this purpose the Commission meets once a month and every representative write a list of the needs his/her organization has so that we consider it would be very helpful sending these needs of our community to the persons who are willing to support us.  

           Please find enclosed a general list of our community needs, which we will update and send periodically.

           We thank and appreciate in advance your collaboration and support to our Community.

Sincerely,

        Adela Dworin Slucker                                         William Miller Espinosa

President of Cuba Jewish Community             Vice-President of Cuban Jewish Community       

